
In Arizona, over 1 million adults have a mental
health condition. 
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Protect Vulnerable
Populations with Severe
Mental Illnesses 

Landmark legislation in Kentucky and Ohio has been
passed that provides these protections and passed
with bipartisan support.
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There are 13,553 people who are homeless, 59.2% are
unsheltered in Arizona, and many suffering from
extreme mental illness and addiction without mental
health resources.
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Support safeguard legislation that exempts those
with extreme mental health conditions from capital
punishment. 

Scan the QR code to sign the petition
for SMI protection legislation and get
more information on why this policy is
important and needed in Arizona.


